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LETTER OF 6 MAY 1985 ADDRESSED TO THE DIRECTOR GENERAL 
BY THE RESIDENT REPRESENTATIVE OF ISRAEL 

 
 
 

 The attached letter of 6 May 1985 to the Director General from the Resident 

Representative of Israel is being circulated to all Member States pursuant to the request 

in the Resident Representative's letter. 
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ATTACHMENT 
 

LETTER OF 6 MAY 1985 
 
"Sir, 
 

"Following our conversation of 23 April 1985, I inquired of my authorities about 

statements reportedly made in Israel in the matter of attacks on nuclear facilities. 

"In response, I have been instructed to inform you unequivocally that no one but 

the Prime Minister and the Foreign Minister and their appointed representatives express 

the authorized policies of the Government on this issue. 

"I am instructed to reiterate the position of the Government of Israel which I 

brought to your attention in my letter of 21 August 1984, reproduced in Document 

GC(XXVIII)/720 of 30 August 1984. 

"I have the honour to request that this letter be circulated to Member States." 

 
 (signed) S. Katz 
   Resident Representative 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Hans Blix 
Director General 
IAEA 
Vienna 
 
 


